
FCTC School Advisory Council Minutes 

March 9, 2017 3:30 - Principal’s Office 

 

 

 In attendance:   Chris Force 

    Doug Stewart 

    Wakilah Augustus 

    Kathy Currington 
 

Vote on acceptance of bylaws: 

 Bylaws were reviewed and no questions were posed.  Wakilah made a motion to 

approve the bylaws, the 2nd was made by Kathy Currington.  All were in favor. 

 

Accept nomination & vote on 2017-18 SAC Chair and Co-Chair: 

 Chris Force asked Doug Stewart if he would accept a nomination to serve as SAC 

Chair for the 2017-18 school year.  He gladly accepted.  Chris made an official motion to nominate 

Mr. Stewart, the 2nd was made by Kathy.  All were in favor.  There were no other nominations. 

 

Survey Results: 

 All student, instructor, and staff survey results were reviewed and discussed.  Doug 

mentioned that employees seem to be more at ease with the new transition. 

 

FCTC Update: 

 Chris gave an update on FCTC.  Advised that lighting has been improved on 

campus.  We are also working toward swipe badges for night students to improve security.  It 

appears that if we continue on the same path as we have been, we may end the year in the black 

budget-side.  We will begin interviewing for our Operations Confidential Staff Secretary after 

Spring Break.  We have filled the positions of Financial Aid and Financial Analyst over the last few 

weeks.  We had our first incarcerated student pass their GED and Chris will be conducting a mini 

graduation ceremony for the student tomorrow. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 3:53pm 

 


